
 

 

YOU ARE INVITED! 
Please join us for the Winnona Park Neighborhood 
Association (WPNA) Winter Social - HOT! HOT! 
HOT! Come join the family fun and campfire.  

Open to all Winnona Park residents and families 
with children attending Winnona Park Elementary. 

 WHAT: HOT dogs, HOT cocoa and a HOT fire (or 
two)  
 
WHEN: SAT., MARCH 9th, 6:00 - 9:00 p.m. 
 
WHERE: Poplar Circle behind the playground  
 
We plan to have the road closed to traffic so grab 
your family and bring a blanket or some chairs 
and come on out to celebrate the end of winter 
(almost) and beginning of spring! We will have 
fruit, chips and beverages to accompany the hot 
dogs.  But feel free to bring your own sides and 
favorite adult beverage . 

 
Please R.S.V.P. to jennballentine@gmail.com  
to ensure we have enough food and beverages. 

 
Looking forward to seeing you on the 9th! 
 
WPNA Social Committee Chairs, 
Cherylann McGirt and Jenn Ballentine 
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